
Message from Mrs Barrow 
 

On April 1st the Trust celebrates it’s fifth birthday! 
We have had a great term so far and some very positive successes. 

We are capturing the positive news stories from across the schools in 
the Trust on our Twitter account but also want to share news with you 

in a newsletter. 
Once again we celebrate three successful Ofsted inspections. The 

Trust has had six inspections in seven months and they have all been 
Good overall. Lots of success to celebrate! 

We thank all the staff, Governors and our wonderful pupils in the elev-
en schools that make up the All Saints Schools Trust.  

 
               Melanie Barrow,  CEO 

To keep up to date with all breaking and daily news why not check out our Twitter feed All Saints 

Schools Trust @AllSaintsMAT. https://twitter.com/AllSaintsMAT 

 

Newsletter 

Spring Term 2023 

Recent Ofsted  
Inspections 

 
We are delighted that Chars-
field Primary, Dennington Pri-

mary and Occold Primary have 
all recently received “Good” 

Ofsted inspections. We are re-
ally proud of the schools, staff 
and Governors. A huge well 
done to all of our pupils who 
represented our schools so 

well- you are such a credit to 
the Trust! 

World Book Day  
There were wonderful events 
held for the children across 
the Trust. Thanks to staff for 

organising these and to fami-
lies for some great costumes. 

Hardwick Primary's local 
councillor Sarah Stamp came to 

help the school celebrate the 
opening of their new library and 

read a story to the children. 
Thank you Sarah!  

The new library looks 
amazing and we hope it 
will provide pupils with 
many hours of reading 

pleasure. 

Before half term Eye Primary had 
a visit from paralympic skier Sean 
Rose. He did a sports session in 
the hall to get everyone moving 
and then he did a very inspiring 
assembly about his life and his 

carer as a professional skier! The 
school Sports Squad also spent 

some time asking him questions.  
 
 

                                  The Trust Central team is now based at   
                                  Wingfield Barns. We are also using their  

                                  main conference facilities to deliver  
                                  training. So far we have hosted Early  
                                  Years teachers, Year 6 teachers for  

                                  writing moderation and Teaching  
                                  Assistants on training to maximise  

                                  effective practice. We look forward to  
                                  organising events there for the children   

                                  soon! 

Benhall St Marys Primary to join ASST  
 

We are very pleased to be welcoming Benhall Primary to join 
the Trust. We will be working with the school to provide leader-

ship there.   
 

We look forward Benhall officially joining!  


